
Dear Valued Guests, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some important changes 

to our dining experience and policy that will take effect starting next month. 

New Dining Experience Features: 

• Expanded outdoor seating for a more enjoyable ambiance. 

• Introducing a seasonal menu featuring locally sourced ingredients. 

• Enhanced reservation options, including online booking for your convenience. 

Updated Policies: 

• Reservations are now highly recommended on weekends. 

• We will be implementing a dress code in our dining area. 

• To ensure the health and safety of our guests, we will maintain social distancing 

protocols. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we work to enhance your dining experience. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our team. 

Thank you for being a part of our community! 

Sincerely, 

The Management Team 


